
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Natale Bozzo by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Mark Grimes  
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mike Colle 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Natale Bozzo on February 18, 2021.  
 
Natale's legacy is one of determination, hard work, patience, and love. After immigrating to 
Canada from Italy at the age of 15, Natale began working in a bakery in Toronto's Little Italy, 
before opening SanRemo Bakery with his brothers in Etobicoke in 1969. This bakery has grown 
to be a staple within the Etobicoke community, and attracts patrons from far beyond the Mimico 
neighbourhood that it calls home. While the business has been in the hands of Natale's three 
sons for a few years, you could not keep Natale away from the bakery – always to be found in 
the back of the shop, practicing his passion. Natale built something remarkable, and his 
enduring legacy will live on with his wife Nicoletta, sons Nick, Rob, and Ed, his grandchildren, 
his friends, and all of the lives he touched over the years.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Natale Bozzo's family. 
 

March 10, 2021 


